
 

 

The Schoolwear Centre 

Please Remember we are working under the 
Covid-19 Pandemic Regulations 

 
We have the Maximum number of staff and are working to the maximum 

number of customers we can have in the shop at any one time 
 

Everything Takes longer 
 

 We are doing our absolute best 
 
 
 
 

 

Appointments have now ended  
 

We are open for Walk in customers with a Managed Queue 
 

Saturday walk in between 9am and 12noon 
Closed for lunch and cleaning 12.30 until 1.30pm 

Walk in again from 1.30pm to 5pm  
 
                    We Are Open Bank Holiday Monday  

10am to 12noon Closed for lunch and Cleaning 1pm to 4pm 
 

From Tuesday 1st September  
Walk in between 9am and 12noon 

Closed for lunch and cleaning 12.30 until 1.30pm 
Walk in again from 1.30pm to 5pm  

 

We have good stocks of most sizes. 
If you have an order with us that is older than 3 days but we have 

not been in contact with you please come to the blue gazebo 
situated at the front of the store so we can assist you.  

 
 

 


